Dear expectant birth parent(s),

We are Victoria and Matt!  Thank you for taking the time to get to know us.  We truly admire your strength, courage and selfless love for you to consider an adoption plan for your precious baby.  Please know that we are praying for you and your baby.  If chosen, as parents we plan to honor and respect your relationship with your child.  Like an open book we would talk about you and your family always.

We love children and always wanted to start a family.  We struggled with infertility and had 3 miscarriages.  Despite the difficulties we are stronger and know that God has a plan for us.  Our love and faith have led us to follow our hearts into an open adoption.  We really like the idea of making a connection with the expectant parent(s).  We are looking forward to sharing all the “firsts” and milestones of the child with you.  

Matt is a manufacturing engineering manager and Victoria is actively preparing for bringing a child into our home and is going to be a full-time mom.  We are financially stable and already have a college fund for our future child.

We have been married for 10 years and our marriage is built on love, faith, trust, honesty and respect.  Victoria originally grew up in New York city and Matt grew up in Wisconsin.  We met through mutual friends while Matt served in the Navy.  He has traveled the world and experienced many different cultures.  Victoria is a proud Colombian-American.  We have taken many trips together and we were able to travel to Colombia to visit family that lives there.  We love experiencing new things and we are always trying new types of food and activities.  
We have 3 huskies that keep us busy with walks and activities with them.  They are excellent around children.  We also have 6 koi fish in a pond in the back yard.  We love being outdoors, having cook outs and bonfires and our annual Halloween party all with friends and family.  

Matt enjoys working on cars, motorcycles and woodworking.  Matt also enjoys playing the piano, playing chess and reading.  Victoria is an avid cook and is always trying new recipes.  Victoria also enjoys dancing, singing, gardening and crocheting.  We are part of a local church and donate our time and money helping various charities that are important to us.  

These are all activities that we are looking forward to introducing our child to and teaching them about as a family.  We will teach them to always be themselves and proud of who they are and where they come from.  We know that this is an extremely difficult decision and if given the opportunity they will have all the love and support they need, not just from us but our families and friends that are all part of our daily lives.

Thanks,

Victoria and Matt


